
Forest School Kit list: Autumn term 2021 

 We often get wet and muddy at Forest School. Some children worry about getting their 

clothes dirty so sending them in in old clothes will mean they won’t worry about spoiling 

their good clothes (no sequins please!) As our weather is very unpredictable, your child 

needs to be prepared for all weathers. Layers are good as your child can remove or add 

clothing to suit the weather conditions. 

 Waterproof trousers: it is important that children have these for all Forest School 

sessions. Separate waterproof clothing is preferable as all-in-ones can be difficult 

to put on and take off independently. 

 Waterproof coat 

 Long trousers: jogging bottoms are ideal and will help to keep your child warm and 

protect from scratches, stings and sunburn. 

 Long sleeved top: arms need to be covered to give protection. 

 Fleece or tracksuit top. 

 A named water bottle. 

 School shoes to be worn to school: we will change into school trainers or wellies. 

 Please name all clothes, especially waterproofs as these all look very similar. 

 

Thursdays: Year 1 children come to school in Forest School clothes 

Fridays: Reception children come to school in Forest School clothes 

Thank you for your support. 

Apple Class team 


